
 
                           

                    

     
 

 

 

 

 

24th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are gearing up to celebrate our Graduation Students at our Summer 

Social. The theme for this year is ‘Hip-Hop/Oscars’. This year’s Summer Social 

will be on Saturday 20th July 2019 at: Havelock Road, from 12.30pm – 3.30pm 

 

School News 

 

Our Primary children have enjoyed dressing up and learning about the topic 

‘People who help us’. The children learned about our emergency services 

and what the police, firemen and doctors can do to help us. 

 

The NAS asked their autistic colleagues and people we 

support to get creative for the NAS Christmas card 

competition. The winners were 

Melanie-Rose and Dacian, both 

young people who attend Sybil 

Elgar School. Both designs will be 

featured on the NAS Christmas 

card range, which will be available 

from mid-August.  

 

Thousands of votes were received 

through the online poll and the 

designs were up against members of the public, so 

huge congratulations to our talented designers. Dacian won the children’s 

competition with ‘Christmas Reindeer’ and Melanie Rose was the adult 

winner with ‘Christmas Joy’. 

 

We are delighted to announce confirmation of the Sybil Elgar School Art 

Exhibition 2019. The exhibition will be open to the public from Tuesday 25th-

Friday 28th June, 10.00am-4.30pm at Gunnersbury Park Museum, Popes Lane, 

London W5 4NH. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Congratulations to our two students who performed at the Performing Arts 

festival in Poland for Autism Awareness Week. A wonderful achievement and 

you should be very proud. 
 

 

Reminder: Plastic bottle greenhouse   

  

We are building a greenhouse made from plastic 

bottles. Please donate any rinsed plastic bottles if you  

would like to contribute to the project.  

 

Sybil Elgar House Children’s Home 

 

The building work is still ongoing but the house is looking very 

colourful. We’ve had a lot of positive comments from 

parents and other professionals who visited. The living room 

is looking great with new sofas, rugs etc. 

 

We have lots of activities booked for half term, including a day trip to 

Brighton, a visit to the trampoline hall, Thomley activity centre, companion 

cycling in Bushy park and a couple of trips to Cassiobury Park.  

 

Please note our contact number for Sybil Elgar House 

Children’s Home: 

Landline: 020 8998 5169 

Mobile: 07483 009 696 

 

Joe McDonald      Veena Shah 

REGISTERED MANAGER                                    DEPUTY REGISTERED MANAGER 

 

Dates for your diary for the second half of the SUMMER TERM 2019: 

 

Date Event 

Monday 10th June Return to school 

Thursday 4th July Parents Evening, all sites 

Thursday 11th July Coffee morning, Havelock Road  

Saturday 20th July Summer Social 

Wednesday 31st July Break up for Summer holiday 

 

Kindest Wishes 

 
Chloe Phillips 

PRINCIPAL 
 


